
  

PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

18 July 2023 

Excellency, 

I have the honour to refer to my letter dated 14 June 2023, regarding the informal meeting 

of the General Assembly to commemorate “Nelson Mandela International Day” to be held on 

Thursday, 20 July 2023, at 10 a.m. in Conference Room 4, at the United Nations Headquarters, in 

accordance with General Assembly resolution 64/13. 

In this regard, and without setting a precedent, I intend to invite the following speakers to 

address the Assembly at this commemorative meeting: 

e HE. Mr. Andrew Young, Former Permanent Representative of the United States 

of America to the United Nations 

e Mr. Eric L. Adams, Mayor of New York City 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York


